Lauren,

I would like to request delegation to present to the Civic Works Committee in reference to Springbank Dam. It's our understanding that this committee has been tasked with making a recommendation to council. On behalf of the Thames River Anglers and the Ontario Rivers Alliance I would like to make a presentation of information pertinent to the decision along with substantial feedback from the community at large regarding the environmental, social and economic value of the structure.

Please confirm if this will be possible in February or March. Much appreciated, Robert

Robert Huber President, TRAA www.anglers.org



Board Member, ORA www.ontarioriversalliance.ca

